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REPRESENTATIVE MURZIN PROVIDES
INFORMATION ON TEACHER BILL

Information to Educate Florida Residents on HB 7189

Tallahassee, FL — State Representative Dave Murzin (R-Pensacola) and other Representatives have received
questions regarding House Bill 7189, a measure that provides performance-based pay for teachers.
Representative Murzin realizes that many Floridians are recelvmg inaccurate information about the provisions
of this bill and some clarity is needed.

Representative Murzin wants to point Floridians to reliable sources of accurate information on HB 7189. The
information may be obtained at the following four sites:

e The Florida House Maijority Office has information on HB 7189 at the followmg links
RewardingExcellentTeachers.com and
http.//www.mvflorldahouse.gov/Sectlons/LeadershipOffices/MaioritvLeadership/MaioritvIeader.aspx.

* The Florida Chamber has created a new website contrasting facts and myths about HB 7189. The
information may be found at http://www.classroomflorida.com.

e Former Governor Jeb Bush’s organization, Foundation for Florida’s Future, also has information on
their web page http://www.afloridapromise.org/Pages/About Us.aspx.

The information provided at these sites is thorough and Representative Murzin hopes that these sources help
answer questions on HB 7189.

The bill now heads to the House floor.
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